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 Hello Church Family,

Recounting the year, despite the difficulties, disappointments, and drawbacks, God has lavished 
us with His unfailing love. Last month, our Stewardship Ministry provided us with a three-part 
financial planning series. This month our Grief Support Ministry planned six sessions to comfort 
and encourage those journeying through grief. If you are, please register and join the group. 

Please pray for our members, their families, and those who are suffering around the world. The 
coronavirus continues to destroy lives. An earthquake caused devastation in Haiti. There is 
turbulence in Afghanistan. A hurricane caused flooding on the east coast, and record-breaking 
heat is scourging the west coast. God hears and answers our prayers. God Is Able! 
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http://www.sdashiloh.org/
https://zoom.us/j/91387932398%2520or%2520dial%2520929-205-6099
https://zoom.us/j/91387932398%2520or%2520dial%2520929-205-6099
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	From the Pastor’s Desk:
	“letting parents/guardians of students in an accredited Adventist boarding academy, college or university know that this Matching Scholarship (formerly 3-Way Scholarship) & Non-Constituent Fee Assistance Program (Southern Union Conference-supported school) is available on a first-come, first-served basis. Interested individuals should contact the church directly by no later than 8/31/2021 for more information and  to receive and submit their application(s).”
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